
Fiscal Impact 

2nd Session of the 57th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1801 

 Version: INT 

 Author: Sen. Dahm 

 Date: 02/09/2022 
 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1801 would have all resources, officers, employees, etc. of the National Guard be transferred 

to the Oklahoma State Guard. The Military Department estimated the total cost to continue 

normal operations to be $350 million. 

 

FY’23 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: $350 million under certain circumstances 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Military Department 


